
 

Local Government Act 1972 Section 75 

 

NOTICE OF CHANGE OF NAME OF PARISH 

PARISH OF LACH DENNIS AND LOSTOCK GREEN 

 

To:  The Secretary of State for Levelling Up, Housing and Communities 

 The Director General of the Ordnance Survey 

 The Registrar General 

 The Clerk to Lach Dennis and Lostock Green Parish Council 

 

 And to All Others Whom it May Concern 

 

 

At its meeting on 15th December 2022 following a request from Lach Dennis Parish 

Council, Cheshire West and Chester Council agreed to change the name of the 

Parish of Lach Dennis. 

 

 

NOTICE IS NOW GIVEN that the name of the Parish of Lach Dennis is changed to 

the Parish of Lach Dennis and Lostock Green from 1 February 2023. 

 

 

 

6 January 2023 

 

Andrew Lewis  

Chief Executive 

Cheshire West and Chester Council 

The Portal, Wellington Road 

Ellesmere Port 

CH65 0BA 

 


